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CDFW's	Landscape	Conservation	Planning	Program	has	released	the	Wildlife
Connectivity	Advance	Mitigation	Guidelines	(Guidelines).	The	Guidelines
implement	legislation	from	SB790	that	became	effective	on	January	1,	2022
and	was	codified	as	Fish	and	Game	Code	section	1955 - 1958. They	help
implement	CDFW's	Connectivity	Advance	Mitigation	(CAM)	subprogram.
These	guidelines	are	a	supplement	to	the	Conservation	and	Mitigation	Banking
(Banking)	Program	and	Mitigation	Credit	Agreements	(MCAs),	a	part	of	the
Regional	Conservation	Investment	Strategy	(RCIS)	Program. 

The	Guidelines	include	appendices	and	six	additional	documents	that	act	as
templates	for	sponsors.	These	resources	and	others	are	all	available	on	the
Connectivity	Advance	Mitigation	(CAM)	webpage. The	Banking	guidelines
have	also	been	updated	to	reference	the	Guidelines.

The	next	phase	of	this	subprogram	is	for	CDFW	to	begin	our	Stakeholder
Engagement	Pilot	Period.	During	this	time,	CDFW	will	work	with	sponsors	on
connectivity	pilot	projects	and	engage	in	outreach	with	stakeholders.

CDFW	will	be	hosting	two	webinars	on	October	4th,	2024October	4th,	2024	to	help	the
public	better	understand	our	various	programs	and	how	they	intersect. 

9:00	AM	-	10:30	AM	Overview	of	CDFW's	Advance	Mitigation
Programs	Webinar
11:00	AM	-12:00	PM	Connectivity	Advance	Mitigation	(CAM)
Webinar

Please	email	MitConnect@wildlife.ca.gov	with	questions	or	if	you	are
interested	in	proposing	a	pilot	project.

Thank	you	for	your	interest	in	Connectivity	Advance	Mitigation.
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Request	for	Reasonable	AccommodationsRequest	for	Reasonable	Accommodations 

If	you	require	reasonable	accommodations	to	participate	in	these	virtual
webinars,	such	as	requests	for	American	Sign	Language	or	Real-Time
Captioning,	please	send	your	request	to	civilrights@wildlife.ca.gov	or	call
(916)	902-5577	at	least	12	business	days	prior	to	the	webinar.	We	are
committed	to	ensuring	accessibility	for	all	participants.	If	a	request	for	an
accommodation	has	been	submitted	but	due	to	circumstances	is	no	longer
needed,	please	contact	CDFW's	Civil	Rights	Office	immediately. 

You	are	receiving	this	email	because	you	are	listed	on	the	CDFW	Wildlife
Connectivity	Mitigation,	CDFW	RCIS	Program,	or	the	Mitigation	Banking	News
Notification	Lists.	If	you	no	longer	wish	to	be	included	on	any	of	these
notification	lists,	please	click	on	the	"Manage	Subscriptions"	link	at	the	bottom
of	this	announcement.

Please do not reply to this message. CDFW@public.govdelivery.com is for outgoing messages only.

California Department of Fish and Wildlife
715 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814
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